

Dear Parent's and Grade 7 Grad students:

Most of our kids at Malispina have been together since Kindergarten. I would like to hold a Grad party for all of the Grade 7 kids at the school. I have put aside the night of Saturday, June 6th for any and all of you that would like to join us. Jamie and I will be hosting the party at our place. We are starting the evening at 5:30 and would like to have hot dogs and hamburgers and whole lot of junk food! The kids are welcome to hang in the back yard with the basketball net and the trampoline, or play pool, darts or ping pong in the games room. The games room has black lights, so white is fun. The playstation and x box will be hooked up in the basement (for any boys who would like to show off their gaming abilities ©)

By 5:45 or so we would like to head over to the Malispina school field for some fun group pictures. We would love a group photo, as well as friends taking some fun "grad like" pictures. Any girls or guys that would like to wear something nice for the pictures can dress nice and bring a change of clothes for the rest of the evening. In years past, the girls have bought cute and/or fancy dresses, and have even gotten their hair done. Boys have come in dress shirts and ties even. It makes for great pictures. They have even stayed fancy until the limo ride

We will then head back to house for food. We have a limousine coming by 7:30 to take the kids out in groups. The driver will come at 30 minute intervals and each student will be given an opportunity to ride for that time. (The limo company will be sorry, we're sure, to have the unlimited soda included). By 9:00 we'd like to start a game of capture the flag and will have a fire set up in the backyard for kids not wanting to run the neighborhood like cavemen.

We'd like to wrap the party up by 10:30 or 11:00. We have 4 parent chaperones set in place to help keep an eye on the kids, and make sure that the fun stays the way it is intended. All costs are covered, and we would just like to invite you to join us in a fun night marking the end of an era. The pictures that are taken for the evening will be put on a cd and the kids are welcome to get those off of us so that they can print the ones that suit them. We'd love a RSVP just to take numbers for the limo driver and how many hot dogs and hamburgers to buy. Thanks!

Location

7176 St. Barbara Place

RSVP Connie Paradoski

250-964-6953

Cell phone call or text

250-649-8097



